
Submitter: Jean  Manning  

On Behalf Of:  

Committee: House Committee On Judiciary 

Measure: HB3214 

I'm  opposed to the measure  of prohibiting certain animals in traveling animal acts. I 

feel this would financially  hurt many towns in the state and ultimately  Salem as well.  

Less revenue in the towns less revenue  to the state.  We are heading into a 

recession. Let's not make it  worse and also take entertainment away from a lot of 

people who live here.  


